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7th Sunday of Easter
12th May 2024



Year 2 enjoying a history 
workshop about Castles,

as part of their
"WHAT IS A MONARCH?" 

topic.



Year 6 investigated the mass (kg) of hearts that belong to 
different living organisms and the number of times it beats 

per minute as part our science unit. 
Scatter graph incoming!



The children enjoyed lots of creative opportunities in Reception this week. 
They have designed their clay sculpture ready to make next week, learnt how to draw an

elephant and made some wonderful necklaces. 



Reception Mozart really enjoyed making African necklaces on Monday.



A beautiful piece of artwork by one of our Year 5 artists, inspired by the Ascension.



This week, the Reception children wrote 
their own version of our class book, 

The Leopard's Drum. We are so proud of 
their writing. Watch them here 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1788227226837700819

https://twitter.com/i/status/1788227226837700819


SATs revision doesn’t need to be boring!
Some very suspicious pupils in year 6T today completing their reading paper…



In our Gospel 
assembly  we 
asked Jesus to 
help us see the 
needs of others, 

to care for 
creation and to 
continue Jesus’ 

work. 
‘We are the 

hands and face 
of Jesus as we 
learn, love and 
grow together’



What a great afternoon celebrating our love for reading. 
Author Dickie Barr and Fr Nigel opened and blessed 

our new library. 



Children in KS1 had a special story time 
and then our community came together 

for the grand opening. 
Thank you to the PSA 

for all their fundraising!



‘Reading is a passport to 
countless adventures’



The Nursery children 
are really enjoying 

caring for their potato 
plants.

The potatoes have 
reached stage 3 

already!
The plants will soon be 

flowering! 

Praying for a bountiful 
crop.



Year 1 enjoyed 
practising their fielding 

and striking skills in 
the beautiful sunshine.



This week we 
really enjoyed the 

sunshine! We 
must remember to 
drink lots of water 
and wear a sun hat 

- the best way to 
protect eyes and 

delicate skin.



Year 4DA were learning about the Ascension.



Child 
Initiated 
Learning 

in the 
Nursery 
Class.



Year 1 
enjoyed 

parachute 
games.



Year 4 TB has 
been making the 

bodies for our 
slingshot cars in 

D&T. 

They had lots of 
fun making 

them!!



Year 3 are joining 
2D shapes to 

make 3D 
structures in art. 

They are looking 
at different ways 

to join card to 
build a 3D 

structure that 
stands on its 

own



They are persevering with their sculptures,
overcoming any problems they have.



Watch them here:
https://twitter.com/i/status/1788935263156121822

https://twitter.com/i/status/1788935263156121822


This week Year 4TB has been creating Batik prints based on images from Rainforest in Art.



Please 
read and 

reflect 
together upon 

this week’s 
gospel. 

The theme 
is
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